
Richard Allen Baldwin 

Richard Allen Baldwin, 70, of Keyser, WV, passed away on Sunday, April 18, 2021 at 
Hampshire Memorial Hospital in Romney, WV. 

Born April 12, 1951, in Cumberland, MD, he was the son of the late Laring Q. and Sarah R.A. 
(Helmick) Baldwin. 

He leaves behind many family and friends. 

Friends will be received at the Elmore Funeral Home in Moorefield, WV on Saturday, April 24, 
2021, from 11:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at which time a funeral service will be held with Pastor 

Harold George officiating. Interment will follow in the Olivet Cemetery, Moorefield. 

In lieu of flowers, donations can be made to Hampshire County Helping Hands, 24 W. Main 
Street, Romney, WV 26757. 

His arrangements are under the direction of Elmore Funeral Home, Moorefield. 

 


